Lysynski, Heather

From:

Burton Moon

Sent:

Monday, November 05, 2012 12:28 AM

To: Subject: Lysynski, Heather 591 Maitland Street

my letter

below, written to the LFP reporter, clearly indicates my very real concern of even considering the de molition of this house - each house in

Woodfield is a gem that contributes to the unique district that it is.

Hard decisions have to be made daily by councillors, I trust that will not be a hard decision. Lond on needs to stand firmly behind the retaining of any residence that bespeaks of its development as a City over the generations.

Hilary Moon